Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re Masonville Seconday Planning

Dear City of London council & planning committee,

We are residents of Fawn Court for 23 years now, raised our 3 children here, the neighbours are like family. Please add to the record, we strongly support Mary Stopar & Mike Koncan's comments presented at the zoom Planning and Environment Committee meeting Mon March 29th re Masonville seconday planning.

The Fawn court neighbours are extremely concerned about keeping the court private and not distributing the peaceful setting. Please do not open the court to the public by either a walking path or street!! Please keep the fence up do not disturb the setting of the green space with trees .

Thank you for your time & consideration to our concerns on Fawn Court.

Kind regards Dina & Frank Vermeire 38 Fawn Crt